
Are you concerned 

about a child? 
At The Littletons CE First School, we are 

committed to safeguarding the welfare of 

every child. If you have any concerns, 

please speak to a member of our 

Safeguarding team: 

Paul Jones 
Headteacher 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Sally Foxall 
Early Years Leader 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 


